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Our New Chalet

Our 2nd annual Barbeque and
Silent Auction Event was another
great success. It took place on
September 16th on the grounds of
the Peterborough Art Gallery.

176 club members, friends and
supporters from the community
enjoyed gourmet BBQ food
courtesy of Brio Gusto and Hot
Belly Mama's, and jazz from the
Jim Sexton Trio.

The evening's auction items
included canoes, tents, ski
packages, pottery, compost,
tents, local art and even a "be-a-
firefighter-for-a-day" adventure.

The incredible generosity of
donators and bidders helped
the club raise over $20,000
towards its trails and
facilities.

2nd Annual BBQ and
Silent Auction

The Chalet is progressing well
with interior finishing in full
swing. We have poured the
concrete floor in the basement
and started work on the stairs.
Upstairs we have finished
insulating the roof and are ready
to install the ceiling.  

Help Needed on the
Chalet and Trails

There are a variety of jobs still
to complete on the Chalet and
we would appreciate any help
that people can provide.

Dave Woodfine will be up
working on the Chalet on the
following days in Oct. from
10:00am -5:00pm
Wed 11th
Sat 14th
Sun 15th  
Tuesday 17th
Wed 18th
Sunday 22nd
Sat 28th

If you can join us, bring hand
tools if you have them, a lunch
and water.

Anyone interested in trail work
on these days will be guided to
areas and jobs that need to be
done.  

There will be more specific trail
work days in November. Check
the website for details.

We are very excited about our
new Chalet and look forward to
a great ski season. Stay tuned
for details about our Chalet
Opening/30th Anniversary
Event coming up in Early
January 2007.

Jackrabbit registration will
begin in early November.
Check the website for
details.



Directors and Club Executive 06-07

Director Name
President Peter Lawless
Vice President   (open)
Treasurer Dave O’Dell
Fundraising Coordinator John Hart
Fundraising Coordinator Dave Rutledge
Membership Coordinator Bruce Wurtele
Program Coordinator Jon Grimwood
Program Coordinator Kieran Andrews
Property & Facilities Coordinator Mike Evans
Social Events Coordinator &
Newsletter

Diane Rogers

Trails Coordinator Walter Shephard

Executive Name
Maps & Signs Coordinator Peter Tiesma
Marketing & Communications
Coordinator

Karen Gowanlock

Secretary Erin McGauley
Trails Coordinator Dave Woodfine
Webmaster Todd Harris
Volunteers Coordinator   (open)

Contact Us
Kawartha Nordic Ski Club

Inc.
P.O. Box 1371

Peterborough, ON,

K9J 7H6
www.kawarthanordic.ca

knscwebmaster@cogeco.ca
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Legacy Campaign

We are into our last month of
being able to offer tax
receipts for donations to our
Nordic Legacy Campaign.

Our campaign is supported by
Cross Country Canada, the
organization through which
donations are channelled
because they have charitable
status.

We plan to close the property
purchase deal by mid November.
Your donation today will
reduce the amount we will
have to borrow.

To make a donation, please fill in
the enclosed form and mail it in
with your donation. All donations
received before Oct. 31st 2006,
will qualify for a tax receipt
which will be sent to you in the
mail from Cross Country Canada.

We are always looking
for volunteers. Please
contact us if you can help
out with any of the above
areas.


